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Lee, Chris

From: Dawn Zandt <dawnzandt@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 8:01 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Agenda item for NewLand Zoning

I am unable to attend the meeting about zoning discussions for NewLand with a change in zoning from 8-10 
stories to 25 stories. The original proposal for this building caused concern for us with the increase in residential 
buildings and the lack of parking. However, to change the zoning to double previous plans, this is very 
undesirable and problematic.  
 
As a resident, on Franklin Place, I strongly urge you to NOT change the zoning. I object to another large 
building changing the skyline in this area. 
 
Dawn Zandt 
262-366-8358 


